
PROTECT 
YOURSELVES 

AND YOUR 
LOVED ONES

•  All visitors must have had an up-to-date (2020) flu shot 
•  Do not visit if you are feeling unwell 
•  �To protect our residents we are screening all visitors, including asking whether you have  

had the 2020 flu vaccine
•  �Anyone who has not had the 2020 flu vaccine cannot enter this facility, except in special  

circumstances. People who cannot have the flu vaccine due to a medical contra-indication  
need to provide medical evidence to confirm this, to meet these special circumstances.

Issued under the NSW Public Health (COVID-19 Residential Aged Care Facilities) Order 2020.

Do NOT enter this Residential Aged Care Facility 
if you have not had the 2020 flu vaccine
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